
Dear Parents/Carers,
Thank you to everyone for your support 

during Book Week.  It was lovely to see so 
many fantastic costumes!  Our parent events 
were fantastically attended and we really 
appreciate the great feedback from these.  
Thank you for taking the time to share this - it 
always gives our staff such a lift.  You can see 
some photos from the week on our website.  
Our Reading Ambassadors did a great job 
during the week of running our second hand 
book sale and truly were a credit to us.  A 
special mention goes to Alfie & Christopher 
(Y6) who, overhearing another child talking 
about a book they would like but not having 
remembered the money to purchase, 
purchased the book for them as an act of 
kindness.  A really thoughtful gesture, well 
done boys!

We are extremely excited to announce 
that we have been successful in gaining a 
grant from Active Norfolk to provide some free 
adult fitness sessions.  We are starting with 
Zumba sessions and hope to add to this offer 
as the year progresses.  Find our more about 
this on page 3.  Why not give it a go?

Finally, I am very much looking forward 
to hosting my Spring Term 100% attendance 
treat - this time everyone has voted for 
milkshakes.  We have just under 100 
attendees, which is great news! We wish you 
all a pleasant Easter.  We return to school on 
Monday 15th April.

Upcoming Diary Dates

Click here to go to our website and 
see all of the exciting events we have 

planned.

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class/Whole School Letters

Click here to see all of the letters we send 
home to parents/carers.  The only ones 

not published are for competitions, where 
there are only a few letters sent.

22nd March 2024

There are still places available to book during 
the Easter holiday.

Click here for more information.

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=219&gcatid=71&albumid=459#lg=1&slide=0
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=14&viewid=4
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=187
https://www.activenorfolk.org/public/bignorfolkholidayfun/


TSC United Charities provide grants and they 
have asked us to publicise these.  

Grants are available as follows:

● For the education (including social and 
physical training, the study of music and 
other arts, professional  and technical 
training) of persons under the age of 21 
who reside (or whose parents reside) in 
TSC - in particular for maintenance 
allowances, grants, outfits, clothing, tools, 
books, equipment, travel etc etc  
(Generally sums of less than £100 per 
annum)

● For the relief of need, hardship or distress 
of those (of any age) who reside in TSC - 
or, exceptionally, just outside it. (Can 
includes sums of some hundreds of 
pounds).

Applications for grants should be made in writing 
to Mr.John Cross, 46 Hillgate Street, Terrington St 
Clement, King’s Lynn, PE34 4NS.

Class Loose Change Challenge

Well done to everyone who sent in their 
loose change. We raised £319.89!!  Here 
are the top 3:-

5/6 MB - £84.41
3/4 DL - £60.12
1/2 LM - £44.61

5/6 MB enjoyed their doughnuts!

School Car Park
Thank you to everyone that parks 
considerately and responsibly near our 
school by avoiding disabled bays and 
thinking about everyone’s safety. We 
appreciate how tricky parking can be!

Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate 
parent cars in our car park (even for 
school events).  The spaces are reserved 
for staff, disabled blue badge holders 
(please display your badge) and school 
transport.

Thank you again for your
understanding.

Achievements
Well done to Nellie, Mabelle, Betsy, William and 
Noah for winning a shield for the school at Ryston 
cross country.  They all contributed to winning the 
shield. 

Well done to Isaac in our SRB for getting his 
swimming certificate

Thank you to all those who sent children 
in with 20p for the second hand book 
sale.  The Reading Ambassadors did a 
great job selling them and we raised 
£38.20 which will go towards new books.

Please check your child’s 
head regularly for head 
lice.  We have had a few 
reports lately about this - 
thank you!



                  Are you ready to Zumba?

Terrington St Clement Community School have received a grant from Active Norfolk 
for their ‘Opening Schools Facilities Project’. The Opening Schools Facilities (OSF) 
funding is designed to help schools open their existing facilities to serve the wider 
community. It also aims to support partnerships with organisations who can deliver 
physical activity within these settings. 

We can offer 25 parents/carers a free Zumba class for the summer term.  Express 
your interest by logging on to 
https://terringtonstclementcommunity.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and finding the Zumba club.  
You will receive an email if you have been successful in gaining a place w/c 22nd 
April.  

All you need is your sports gear and a bottle of water!

Where?

TSC School 
Hall

    Dates?

24th April 
until 17th 

July
What day?

Wednesday

How do I book?

In advance,online  
with School 

Cloud by 19/4/24
(the system you book 
parents’ evening on)

Start time?

4.45pm - 
545pm

(Please arrive 5 
minute before)

https://terringtonstclementcommunity.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://terringtonstclementcommunity.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Reading Badges
Well done to the learners
 below who have already achieved their 
badge!

Nursery - Thomas F, Jake, Charlie, Abigail 
Recp -  
Y1 - 
Y2 - Izzy G, Pippa J, Arthur H, Laila S, 
Theodore R, Corben D, Edward P
Y3 - Oliver G, Annabell C
Y4 - Millie H
Y5 - Lily CB, Mia K, Jayden W, Olivia C, 
Alina B, Mabelle C
Y6 - Zoe A
Well done to Mrs Rose, Mrs Hardy, Mrs 
Needham and Miss Moult for getting their 
reading badge.

So far we have awarded  130 badges.
Also, if your child reads everyday they are 
entered into a weekly raffle.  Even more 
reasons to keep on reading.

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Christopher C, Harry J, Lil-Anne S, all of 
5/6GS, Ruben H, Elliot K, Imogen R, Madison 
P, Darcie J, Niamh S
Y3/4 -  Momo B, Isla N, Skylar K, Jessie G, 
Aimee W, Finley D, Stanley U, Travis W
Y1/2 - Bailey M, Adelyn E, Henry B, Frazer P, 
Freya C, Ruby-Mae M, Jaxon S, Oscar N, 
Luna S, Macie F
EYFS - Hazel B, Jessie T, Oliver B, Grace G
Miron S
SRB - Alfie F, Elijah D, Louella O

Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 - Dara B, Olivia C, Danni SA, 
Abdul-Gafar, Kayden D, Sam G, Izzy RD, Ivy 
W, Ryan W, Aiden C, Cieran G, Archie C
Y3/4 - Sidney E, Liddia LJ, Isyla B, Scarlett S, 
Grace K, Momo B, Darcie B, Amelia T
Y1/2 - Harriet B, Theo W, Holly W, Edward P, 
Oakley A, Archie S, Ernie A, Lawrence W, 
Isabella H, George G
EYFS - Arthur H, Honey H, Elysia J, Olivia W
Hallie F
SRB - Spencer G, Edi H, Skyla P

Weekly Reading Raffle Winners
Y1/2 - Laila S, Oliver, Charlie J, Alessio W, 
Darcey B, Paisley B, Izabella G, Ruby B
Ruby-Mai A, Theo
Y3/4 - Emily C, Luke B, Ethan W, Isabella 
M, Antoni, Neeve B, Bella R, Thomas D
Y5/6 - Madison P
EYFS - Evie H, Jamie R, Aisha, Jacob W, 
Sam S

Doodle Maths Champions

Based on 150+ stars over last 2 weeks
Y1/2 - Annie-Louise H, Christopher M, Frazer 
P, Eliza P, Ellen R, Isabella H
Y3/4 - Annabell C, Dilan B, Thomas M, Bella 
R, Stanley U, Betsy C, Maisie M, William W
Y5/6 - Christopher C, Cieran G, Lennon M, 
Danni SA, Leon M, Charlie U, Noah H, Ruby 
A, Tilly C 

Well done to Massimo W, Dilan B, Kallie SA, 
Danni SA and Ruby A for having their 1000 
day streak!

TT Rock Stars Leaderboard (Accuracy)
1st -  Lidda LJ
2nd -Antoni N
3rd - Timmy-Richard B

Number Bonds
The following children have received their 
number bond badge
Y1 - Alessio

TT Rock Stars
Platinum - Elsie B, Logan B

Gold - Elliot K, Harriet S, Leia 
Silver - - Oliver G, Liam W, Christopher M, 
Charlie, Spencer, Raymond
Bronze - Archie S, Erikas, Ashton E, Liddia, 
Bella R, Eliza P, Maisie M, Darcey B, Arthur 
H


